Jensen PTO Minutes – September 28, 2010
Jen Craig called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.

Welcome and Introductions

Approval of Minutes:
The minutes were read from the 8/31/10 meeting.  After a few corrections to names were made, Melissa Gyure motioned to accept the minutes, Jenny Kruidenier seconded. 

Approval of Treasurers Report:
The report was read. Todd Pettit motioned to accept the report, Deb Koua seconded.

New Business:

BINGO Night:  10/15/10.  We will play 20 games of BINGO.  Pizza, cookies and pop are sold.  See Jen Craig if you are interested in volunteering to make cold calls to businesses in order to solicit prizes, or if you would like to help out during BINGO Night.

Book Fair:  10/19, 10/20 and 10/21-- Allie Carenza updated:  The theme is Super Heroes.  The classroom teachers will put out “wish lists” for books, as they have in the past.  Theresa Herald is going to help with set-up.

Teacher Appreciation:  Jen Craig plans meals for the teachers to eat during conference night.  Jen will be sending an email asking for volunteers to bring side dishes, desserts, drinks, etc.

Fundraisers:  We made almost $2100 with Entertainment books this year.  The Clubs Choice Fundraiser will start on 10/13/10 (frozen foods, stationery, etc).  

Apparel:  The designs on the current apparel can be used again and again.  They have been popular designs and are selling well.

Principal’s Report:
Mrs. Taylor facilitated a discussion and “fish bowl” demonstration on the new way that parent-teacher conferences will be held this year.  Mrs. Abrahamson, Traci Haenzi and her daughter Samantha showed the rest of the members of the PTO how the “Two Stars and a Wish” conference will take place.  The biggest change from last year to this year is that the students will be involved in the conference.  A mutually agreed upon goal will be set, and a contract will be signed indicating each person’s commitment to how to reach the goal.   Forms will be sent home prior to conferences for parents to fill out indicating the strengths of their child as well as concerns.
Motion to Adjourn:
Jenny Kruidenier motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:15pm and Todd Petitt seconded.

The next PTO meeting will be on October 26, 2010 at 6:30pm.  
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